City of Mount Vernon, NY
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
Canal Village Brownfield Opportunity Area
Proposals will be accepted until June 19, 2015.

The City of Mount Vernon has received a Brownfield Opportunity Area (BOA) grant from the New York State Department of State (NYS DOS) to complete a Step Two Nomination Study. The grant program will result in revitalization plan for a 231 acre study area in parts in Southeast Section of the city known as Canal Village.  This area is directly north of the SoBRO BOA in the Eastchester Section of the Bronx.  It is an area that requires an in-depth study to understand and maximize the area's full economic potential.  Please contact the City of Mount Vernon’s City Clerk for more information at (914) 665-2351.
